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Announcement
The lower slope of Zi Chiang 5th Dorm (Haohan Slope) was affected by Typhoon GAEMI on
July 24, 2014. There may be risks such as rockfall. In order to ensure pedestrian safety, the
slope stairs are closed for maintenance. Faculty and students who wish to access Zi Chiang
Dormitory and Yamashita Campus, please use the elevator of the International Building,
the stairs of Ji Tao Building or the dormitory area on Huanshan 2nd Road. We apologize for

any inconvenience!!
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